
 

 

Tire Disposal Information 

The White River Tire District would like to thank you for letting us take care of your tire hauling needs for the 

past years. However, Act 713 of 2023 amended the law to reduce the state's tire districts from eleven to four. 

It also required the establishment of new reimbursement rates justified by approved business plans. Arkansas 

Department of Energy and Environmental Quality Chief Administrator Caleb J. Osborne proposed the Arkansas 

Pollution Control & Ecology Commission, which they did at their January 2024 meeting, approve all four 

district rates.  

What this means to our dealers is we no longer function as the White River Tire District as of April 1, 2024. 

Beginning April 1, 2024, the UTP Tire Program District 2 coordinates all Activities of collections, transportation, 

and processing.  

The new Tire Program District 2 collection, transportation, and hauling services will be handled by Davis 

Rubber Company in Little Rock, and Pulaski County Regional Recycling District.  

Information can be found at 

www.tiresbegone.com 
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